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Chloe Brogdon
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Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

| am against this plan as a resident and parent in Bryans Road. Our family moved to this area for the rural environment, availability
of parks and recreation for children, small size of schools and lack of congestion. This plan seems to be working toward another
"Waldorf" by increasing the population for the profit of developers who do not live in this area. Business owners who live in VA and
other areas want to make money off of those of us who live here. We need our money to be spent locally in our community to
create a thriving town that doesn't lose the beauty of its small size.
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